
MESI TPC Meeting 12/23/2020 

MINUTES 

 

• Submitted by: Marcel Da Ponte 

• Present: Marcel Da Ponte, Jay Morissette, Mike Schmidt, Ali Bragg, Sadie 

Woodruff. 

• Absent: Henry Clauson 

• Marcel started the meeting at around 8:03a.m. 

• Marcel asked Mike and Jay to weigh in on what their thoughts are with 

regards to offering a Championship meet as well as other meet 

opportunities to the athletes in Maine. 

• Mike said that he would like to see a few different versions/options of 

the same meet being planned for. We discussed the potential of offering 

virtual meets, In-Person meets, meets limited by numbers and meets 

based off of teams within a common geographic location. 

• With regards to a Championship meet, Jay said that the meet should not 

be scored and that the focus should be to offer as many events to the 

athletes as possible. Not to score the meet.  

• The goal, all allowing, would be to offer a regular meet as a 

Championship meet. 

• A potential date for the meet was discussed, 4/22-4/25. 

• In terms of other meet opportunities, a series of 3 meets was talked 

about. 1 at the end of January, 1 at the end of February and 1 at the end 

of March. They would likely be offered as virtual meets. 



• The goal should be to offer all of the events at each of these meets. USAS 

times as well as YMCA times would be considered for seeding and Jay 

said that there should be no event restrictions. 

• Marcel will be submitting a meet proposal to MESI to be discussed at the 

next MESI board meeting. If accepted then the TPC committee will get to 

work on the details. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 8:38a.m. 

 


